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RSAHC CL No. 04/202p
13 January 2025

From; Saud Hamoud Al-Ruways
Executive Directorate of Hydrography, GEOSA, Saudi Arabia

To:  Members, ROPME Sea Hydrographic Commission (RSAHC)

Subject: Nomination of Vice Chair

Dear RSAHC Colleagues,

I am writing to extend my warmest congratulations to the Islamic Republic of Iran on assuming the role of Vice Chair of
the RSAHC. This appointment recognizes their significant contributions and commitment to our Region.

We look forward to collaborating closely in achieving our common goals and addressing matters of regional interest.
Best wishes to the new Vice Chair and the entire RSAHC Community.

Once again, congratulations to IR of Iran.

Saud Hamoud AlRuways

RSAHC Chair
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